
Allergy Risk Advisory 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. At [Fitness Center Name], your health and safety are our 

top priorities. We are reaching out to inform you about the potential allergy risks associated with 

our facilities and equipment. 

Please be advised that our fitness center may contain allergens such as: 

• Latex from exercise mats and equipment 

• Dust and pollen from open-air areas 

• Common food items in our snack bar (e.g., nuts, dairy, gluten) 

To ensure your well-being, we encourage you to: 

1. Consult with a medical professional regarding your allergies. 

2. Inform our staff of any known allergies you may have. 

3. Carry any necessary medications, such as an EpiPen, while using our facilities. 

If you have questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

[Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. We look forward to seeing you at [Fitness 

Center Name]! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Fitness Center Name] 


